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UPDATE

WHAT’S NEW?
Superintendent Delivers Updated Feasibility Report
Earlier this month, Superintendent Wayne N. Walters provided the Board an updated version of 
the Feasibility Report originally presented in March. The updated report provides a more detailed 
look at the financial impact, transportation considerations, and capital investment needs. It also 
highlights how these factors connect to instructional practices that support student learning  
and success. 
As a result of this deeper analysis, the report includes revised recommendations and a proposed 
timeline to phase in changes over three school years.

WHAT’S NEXT?
Sharing the Updated Report to the Public
A public presentation of the updated report will be held immediately following the Agenda Review 
Meeting, which takes place at 6:00 PM. During this time, the Superintendent and District Leadership 
will provide an overview and answer questions.
The presentation will be streamed on the District’s website and Facebook.

MAY 19, 2025

— Dr. Wayne N. Walters

STAY ENGAGED! 
We encourage parents and community members to stay informed and 
engaged as we collaborate to create a stronger future for our students.  
For more information, visit pghschools.org/facilitiesuplan or contact us.  
412-529-8280  | community@pghschools.org. 

“We remain committed to a process that centers on student needs, values 
community input, and ensures every school is a place of opportunity. Together, 

we move forward with care and purpose, always putting our students first.”


